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22 November 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of our life skills curriculum and as a reward for all their hard work this year, 
Dahl class will be going on a trip to Windsor Theatre to watch Dick Whittington on the 
27 November for a special relaxed performance. 
 
We will be leaving school at 11.00am and returning at 2.30pm in time for the pupils to 
take their usual transport home. 
 
The pupils will need to have a packed lunch that day that we can eat in school before 
we go. You can also provide your child with snacks to have when we get to the 
theatre or some money so that they can buy something. Please bear in mind that the 
snacks at the theatre are often quite costly. 
 
They must wear their school uniform on this day. 
 
The trip cost for each pupil will be £15.50.   Please send this in with your child in a 
named envelope by Friday. If you have any difficulty in making this payment, please 
contact us to discuss options. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
 
 
 
Tory Tofts 
Class Teacher 


